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PART |. -- INFORMATION RELEASED

No additional agency records subject to the request have been located
‘, Requested records are available through another public distribution program. See Comments section

APPENDICES Agency records subject to the request that are identified in the listed appendices are already available for
public inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room

APPENDICES Agency records subject to the request that are identified in the listed appendices are being made available for
public inspection and copying at the NRC Public Document Room

Enclosed is information on how you may obtain access to and the charges for copying records located at the NRC Public
Document Room, 2120 L Street, NW, Washington, DC

APPENDICES
Agency records subject to the request are enclosed

Records subject to the request that contain information originated by or of interest to another Federal agency have been
referred to that agency (see comments section) for a disclosure determination and direct response to you

We are continuing to process your request

See Comments

PART {.A -- FEES

AMOUNT * You will be billed by NRC for the amount listed ‘, None. Minimum fee threshold not met
$ You will receive a refund for the amount listed Fees waived
* See comments

for details

PART |.B - INFORMATION NOT LOCATED OR WITHHELD FROM DISCLOSURE

No agency records subject to the request have been located
Certain information in the requested records is being withheld from disclosure pursuant to the exemptions described in and for
the reasons stated in Part ||

This determination may be appealed within 3C days by writing to the FOIA/PA Officer, U.&. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555-0001. Clearly state on the envelope and in the letter that it is a "FOIA/PA Appeal "
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NUREG-1437, "Generic Environmental Impact Statement for License Renewal of Nuclear Plants' and ™| (;-1555,
"Environmental Standard Review Plan'' are already publicly available in paper at the NRC Public D ¢nt Room (PDR),
the Government Printing Office, and the National Technical Information Service. In addition, these ™ (EGs are available
on diskettes at the NRC PDR.

You also requested "all documentadion in support” of these NUREGs. On August 12, 1998, and September 11, 1998, Ms.
Carol Ann Reed of my staff attempted to contact you for clarification of this portion of your request. She left messages both
time explaining the reason for her call. Since you have not responded to those messages, we are closing our file on this
request. If you wish any further information, please submiit another Freedom of Information Act request in sufficient detail
in order for us to process the request.
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